
This is a nonprofit, public service. The legal hotline is now available 
for survivors of the fires in Northern California in Butte, Lake, Mendocino, 
Napa, Nevada, Sonoma and Yuba Counties. The service, which allows 
callers to receive limited legal assistance from a volunteer lawyer, is a 
partnership with the Bay Area Resilience Collaborative (BARC).

Assistance includes insurance claims, property loss, landlord-tenant, 
repair and construction, employment, consumer matters, securing 
FEMA assistance.

415-575-3120

FREE LEGAL ADVICE AVAILABLE FOR SURVIVORS 
OF THE NORTHERN CALIFORNIA FIRES

Call the Legal Hotline:

Monday – Friday, 8:30 a.m. - 5:30 p.m.
Expanded hours starting 10/23 to 8:00 p.m., Monday through Thursday

Please note the following additional hotline resources:

Bay Area Legal Aid 
Legal Advice Hotline 

Hotline with a dedicated emergency response line 
for Napa County residents only:

800-551-5554

Health Care Consumer 
Center Line 

For help with Medi-Cal; medical insurance 
coverage issues; prescription coverage; coverage 
while needing to temporarily relocate out-of-state         

for residents of Napa and Sonoma 
Counties only:

855-693-7285

The legal hotline operates through The Bar Association of San Francisco in partnership with the Bay Area Resilience Collaborative 
(Justice & Diversity Center, Alameda County Bar Association and its Volunteer Legal Services Corporation, State Bar of California, 
Bay Area Legal Aid, Pro Bono Net), the Legal Aid Association of California, the American Bar Association Young Lawyers Division, 
Federal Emergency Management Agency, and others.


